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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

I hope you were able to come and speak to your child’s class teacher this week, and 

discuss the progress they have made since September, and found it useful. Your next 

opportunity will be at the end of the Summer term. 

We have installed hand sanitisers in the classrooms this week and children will be 

using these throughout the day. This is to ensure that germs are kept to a minimum 

and not passed from child to child. This is following advice from the DfE, whereby 

children should be handwashing before eating, after sneezing and after going to the 

toilet. Hopefully, this will keep the bugs away!  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

Information 

 

  
1. Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing, use a tissue when 

possible; 

2. Throw away dirty tissues promptly and carefully;  
3. Clean hard surfaces (such as door handles) frequently using a normal cleaning 

product;  
4. Most important of all, wash your hands frequently with soap and water;  

5. If your child is unwell keep them at home until they are better.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Change of date - Parent Drop-

in meeting with Governors’ on 

Thursday 19th March at 5pm. 

Year 3&4 Easter Celebration 

Tuesday 24th March.  

Whole School Sponsored 

Sports Event - Tuesday 10th 

March.  

Sponsored Event 

Next week is our sponsored 

event on Tuesday 10th March, 

where we will be having a visit 

from a GB Paralympic footballer, 

Darren Harris, who will be 

running events during the day 

for the children.  

Children can wear sports clothes 

for the day.  

 

Whole School 
Attendance for this 

week is:  

96% 

Whole School Target: 

97%  

 

Well done to class RM for 

gaining 100% attendance 

this week! 

 

 

 

Photo Removed 

World 

Book Day 

Winners 

Well done to 

everyone who 

came to school 

dressed up as a 

book character. 

They all looked 

fantastic. Well 

done to the 

children pictured, 

who won a prize 

for best dressed 

character.  
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Date Event 
January  

Monday 6th  INSET Day – School Closed 

Tuesday 7th  Spring Term Begins 

Monday 13th Clubs Start 

Wednesday 15th  Governors’ Meeting 5.00pm – 6.00pm – Parent Drop-in 

February  

Monday 10th  Wider Curriculum Week – Spain 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st  HALF TERM 

March  

Tuesday 3rd & Wednesday 4th Parents’ Evening 4pm – 7pm 

Thursday 19th (New date) Parent Drop-in meeting with Governors’ 5.00pm – 6.00pm 
 

Tuesday 24th  Year 3/4 Easter Celebration 2.00pm and 6.30pm 

April   

30th March – 1st April  Astley Burf Residential 

Friday 3rd  End of Term 

Monday 6th – Friday 17th  EASTER HOLIDAY  

Monday 20th  INSET Day – School Closed 

Tuesday 21st  Summer Term Begins 

May  

Friday 8th  Bank Holiday 

TBA Governors’ Meeting 5.00pm – 6.00pm – Parent Drop-in 

Monday 11th – Thursday 14th  Year 6 SATs Week  

Thursday 14th – Friday 22nd  Year 2 SATs Week 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th  HALF TERM 

June  

Monday 8th – Friday 12th  Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Week 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th  Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Friday 26th – Sunday 28th  Year 6 Kingswood Residential  

July  

TBA Governors’ Meeting 5.00pm – 6.00pm – Parent Drop-in 

Friday 17th  End of Term  

Monday 20th  INSET Day – School Closed  

September  

Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd  INSET Days – School Closed 

Thursday 3rd  Start of Autumn Term 
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